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From: Office of the Provost  
Subject: Recommendations for Academic Freedom Policy 
Date: May 5, 2015 at 5:21:32 AM PDT 

To: Tammi Rossman-Benjamin 
 

Dear Ms. Rossman-Benjamin, 
  
On behalf of myself and President Daniels, thank you for your thoughtful feedback on the draft 
Statement of Principles.  We certainly appreciate the importance of the issues you raise, and 
we will take your comments into consideration as we finalize the Statement of Principles.  
  
Again, thank you for your feedback.  Please also relay our thanks to the signatory organizations 
on your letter below. 
  
Sincerely,  
Robert Lieberman 

  
  
Robert C. Lieberman 
Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs 
Professor of Political Science 

Johns Hopkins University 
265 Garland Hall 
3400 North Charles Street 
Baltimore, MD  21218 

(410) 516-8070 
Fax: (410) 516-8035 
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